
Dear Los Cerritos HOA Board, Committees and Community, 

 

In June of this year, I sent notice I would be stepping down from the presidency after two years of service. 

Initially, I said I would continue on the board as president until we could have a meeting to vote on new 

representation. I currently work a full time job which as a healthcare worker has taken its toll during this 

pandemic and I am also attending school to further my degree. At this time, I need to officially step down as I 

am stretched thin and unable to provide the attention necessary to our community. I am grateful to the rest of 

the board for their hard work and dedication these last two years. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Shannon Siewert 

 


